
State of Florida - 
DATE: April 18,2000 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Legal Services (Christensen) 

Division of Records and Reporting 

RE: Docket No. 991632-WS - Application for original certificate to 
wastewater utility in Bay County by Dana Utility Corporation. 

Please file the attached letter dated April 14,2000, in the docket file for the above-referenced 
docket. 

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Messer, Rehwinkel, Redernann) 
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BY FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL 

P a t r i c i a  Christensen 
Division of Legal Services 
Flo r ida  Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Dana Utility Company 
Docket No. 991632-WS 

Dear P a t r i c i a :  

Thanks for  meeting with us last week to discuss the concerns 
raised by some of t h e  Commissioners at t h e  March 28 Agenda 
Conference. 

Based on our discussions, Dana is in the  process of 
preparing a written submission that will summarize the current 
status of t h e  utility permitting and o t h e r  e f fo r t s ,  and will 
respond to some of t h e  legal questions asked by t h e  
Commissioners. 

I expect to be able to submit that response to the staff by 
the week  of May 1st. 

If these are any f u r t h e r  questions that I can answer in the 
interim, please give me a call. 

V e r y  t r u l y  yours, 

PF 

RDM/mee 
cc: Charles Fancher 

Richard D., Melson . 
: . 
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